
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 April 2022 
 
 
Granite Creek culvert now reopen to single lane traffic 
 
Temporary Granite Creek culvert remediation works are complete with the culvert now reopen to 
single lane traffic. 
 
Roadway repairs have returned the culvert to a safe standard for traffic, able to sustain light and 
heavy vehicles.  
 
The roadway will remain single lane until a more permanent solution is designed and constructed.  
 
Please follow direction of signage.  
 
As local catchments are subject to change at short notice, motorists are reminded to continually 
assess conditions, particularly after significant rain, and to drive with care. 
 
Residents can contact 4970 0700 if they have any further enquiries. 
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